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Mr. and Mrs. Graham Earl, of Wanalta Creek, have had the misfortune to lose their only 
child, Harold William, nine months old, after a short illness. 

The death occurred on Sunday last. 

Mr. Graham Earl is a returned soldier settler. 

 

Rushworth cemetery listings include Harold W. Earl. 

 


